Government appoints self-recommended
youth members to Stamp Advisory
Committee

The Government announced today (January 15) the appointment of two
members to the Stamp Advisory Committee (SAC) through the Member Self-
recommendation Scheme for Youth (MSSY) for a term from January 15, 2024, to
April 30, 2026.

The two newly appointed members are Ms Cheung Kwai-king and Mr Lee
Cheong-wai. Ms Cheung is currently pursuing a doctoral degree on Classical
Chinese Literature. She also teaches Applied Chinese and Modern Chinese
Literature in local tertiary institutions. Mr Lee holds a Bachelor of Arts
Degree in Media and a Master of Arts Degree in Design Management. He is
currently working in a financial media company as a Senior Graphic Designer.

Established in 1973, the SAC comprises members from diverse backgrounds.
The SAC advises the Postmaster General on stamp themes and designs, and other
related issues. Furthermore, the Government regularly recruits young persons
aged between 18 and 35 who are eager to serve the community to join the
Government's advisory committees through the MSSY, with a view to providing
more opportunities for young people to participate in policy discussions.
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